
#18

M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Sondra Creighton, P.E., Director
Public Works Department

DATE: May 17,2005

SUBJECT: Correction to Spicewood Fire/EMS Station RCA #18 on 5-12-05 Agenda

The contract to be executed with Guerrero-McDonald and Associates, Inc for $1,975,796
is correct. However, the bid amounts in the body of the rca are incorrect. These are the
submitted bids received:

Guerrero-McDonald & Associates, Inc., Austin, TX $1,975,796.00
Stokes Construction Company, San Marcos, TX $1,992,041.00
The Barr Company, Austin, TX $2,349,000.00

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 974-7175 if you have any questions.

Sondra Creighton, P.E., Dl
Public Works Department


